ASH CLASS YEAR 1
Week 14 Home Learning
Hi Ash Class and Grown-ups, 
Well Done Everyone! You have made it to the 14th week of lockdown home learning. It has been great to see how you have all supported your children with their education at this difficult time. You should be so proud. Thank you. 
Home Learning Challenges
This week we are going to be thinking about our last 14 weeks of learning in Lockdown. In school we are going to think about things we have achieved, our greatest moment, a happy time a sad time…and we are going to make things to help us remember. 
Some ideas are:
· Make a poster of the time- clapping on the doorstep, singing happy birthday or counting elephants whilst washing hands, learning at home, learning a new skill, you will have lots of things to write or draw, I’m sure.
· Make a decoration. 
· Paint a stone with a rainbow or keyworker design.
· Print some photographs to keep.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Decorate a box or jar to keep all your memories in. 
 
As usual I will put pictures and activities on Seesaw for inspiration. Please upload a picture of your own work to Seesaw.  
Reminder
Our White Rose Maths learning for the coming week is once again available on Seesaw. Also the Read Write Inc lessons, which is the English we use in school, are available once again. Go to :
 https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo7fbLgY2oA_cFCIg9GdxtQ 
This is the Ruth Miskin Channel and you will be able to see lots of good advice, information and ‘speed sound lessons’ to support your children.
I’m continuing to work in school this week so please continue to direct home learning questions through Seesaw and I will reply when I get home in the evening.
Have fun with the final week of home learning!
 Mrs Brinicombe  
